





Marlow
14420 Triadelphia Mill Road
Dayton, MD 21036
410-531-1632

October 16, 2006

Mr. Mike Davis

Howard County Bureau of Environmental Health
7178 Columbia Gateway Drive

Columbia, MD 21046

RE: Building Permit Application No. B06005320
Dear Mr. Davis:

I am in receipt of a letter dated 10-12-06 from Ashley Trump regarding the above
referenced permit application. I appreciate your prompt response. Our schedule for this
project is of concern as we’ve committed to bring our horse home by the first of the year,
and our builder would like to start as soon as possible to meet that deadline.

Our new building is set to be placed in nearly the same footprint as the existing barn, off
the left rear corner of our house. This portion of the property is at a slightly higher
elevation than the first floor of the house. The land falls away from the house on the right
hand side, and our existing septic tank/field is at the basement (walkout style) elevation on
the right side. Any additional septic field(s) would require installation on the right side of
the property. at the opposite corner from the new building. The right side of the
house/property also has significant surface area remaining to install another septic field,
should it become necessary.

We request a variance at this time so that the permit process, and construction may
continue on schedule. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, or would

like to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me at 301-674-5494.

Sincerely,

2 A

William H. Marlow, Jr.
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Penny E. Borenstein, M.D., M.P.H., Health Officer
October 12, 2006

William Marlow Jr.
14420 Triadelphia Mill Road
Dayton, Maryland 21036

RE:  Building Permit # B06005320
Proposed Storage Building and Stable

Dear Mr. Marlow:

Review of building permit #B06005320 for the referenced property has been completed by our office. Our files show
that a repair to your septic system was conducted in 2003. However, our files do not indicate a recorded septic
easement able to support two replacement systems. It is necessary for this area to be established with the Health
Department prior to building permit approval. As a result of these factors, percolation testing is required and an
approved percolation certification plan needs to be on file with the Howard County Health Department. I have
enclosed the requirements for percolation testing and a percolation certification plan. The building permit will be
placed on hold until all Health Department requirements are met. :

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at the above address or by calling (410) 313-1775

Sincerely,

Ashley Trump
Well and Septic Program
Development Coordination Section
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